
Moville City Council      Wednesday, October 19, 2022 
 

Mayor Jim Fisher called the meeting to order at around 5:30 pm.  Roll Call: Joel Robinson, John Parks, 
Bret Hayworth, and Tom Conolly are present.  Paul Malm connects via Zoom.  Robinson motions to 
approve agenda, seconded by Parks.  Ayes, motion carries.  Parks motions to approve the minutes from 
the last meeting, seconded by Robinson.   Ayes, motion carries.  Robinson motioned to approve the 
bills/claims for the month, seconded by Conolly.  Ayes, motion carries. Conolly motioned to approve the 
September Treasurer’s report, seconded by Parks.  Ayes, motion carries.  Council reviews the fence 
permit from Thad McKeever of 210 N. 5th Street. Conolly motions to approve this fence permit, 
seconded by Malm.  Ayes, motion carries.  Guests include Pat Smith, Blake Stubbs, and Chad Thompson.  
No speakers during Open Forum.   
 
No Police Department update was given.  Pat Smith gives a Public Works update.  Council considers 
Resolution 2022-48 directing the acceptance of a proposal to purchase $600,000 in General Obligation 
Capital Loan Notes, series 2022B.  This note is to finance the infrastructure improvements made on 
Frontage Road between 2nd and 3rd Streets.  Hayworth motions to direct the acceptance of these notes, 
seconded by Conolly.  Ayes, motion carries.  Council discusses expenses and revenues of hiring a City 
Inspector.  Mayor Fisher has been in discussions with neighboring towns on how best to administer this 
service and the need to add more specific details of the services offered by 28E.  Council requests Mayor 
Fisher work with other towns to gauge their commitment and verify the amounts they have budgeted 
for these services. No action at this time.   
 
Council reviewed Wellmark Health insurance renewal 2023.  Hayworth motions to approve this renewal, 
seconded by Robinson.  Ayes, motion carries.  Council reviews the current Ordinances for ATV/UTV and 
golf carts.  Robinson has questions about recent legislature changes and asks council if slow-moving 
flags or triangles belong on UTVs.  State currently doesn’t require for UTVs.  Will add to future agenda 
for review and possible amendment.  
 
Mayor and Council concerns and comments were discussed. With no further business Robinson 
motioned to adjourn around 7:00 pm and Parks seconded.  All ayes, motion carries-meeting closed. 
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